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July 31, 2013

Jason Davis

Davis Property Development LLC

PO Box 100

Newecastle, ME 04553

Dear Mr. Davis;

RE: 15 Avon St Portland, ME

Please accept this letter as a confirmation that Abatement Professionals was hired by your company; Davis
Property Development LLC to conduct a renovation / demolition impact survey at the building located at 15

Avon St , Portland, ME in July 31, 2013..

The object of this survey is to sample suspect materials that may contain asbestos before any renovations /
demolition is started.

> After a review of the approximate 50 Ft* porch area; there were NO suspect materials that would
require sampling for asbestos content.

Therefore, as of today 7/31/2013 the porch has been visibly cleared of any asbestos and ready for the next phase
of development.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact my office at 207-773-1276 ex 204.

Sincerely

Kyle Rickett
Vice President
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